
Decisions of the Management Team, September 2009 
 
Decisions of the 105th Management Team 2009 (21 September 2009) – ESE 24280 
 
39.2009.01 
(Education) 

With regard to the test for the new study programme for an MSc in Accounting, 
Auditing and Control, the required efficiency test has been set up and approved so 
that it can be passed on to the 'Macrodoelmatigheid' Committee of the Ministry of 
Education, Culture & Science via the Executive Board 

 

39.2009.02 
(Education)) 

Based on the overview of the distribution of students over the minor programmes 
given at the Woudestein Campus, and the negative balance that results from this for 
the ESE, the following was decided: 

1) Not to offer any additional minor programmes, but rather to 
optimise the current selection. 

2) To assess the interest among students for taking a minor at the TE 
department in Behavioural Economics and at the BE department  in 
Finance. 

3) The ESE will urge the Executive Board to take one of the two measures in 
order to keep the pricing constant: Either a ceiling is set on the number of 
students that are allowed to take a minor or the price per student will be 
realistic if many students register for a minor. 

39.2009.03 
(Research) 

With regard to the re-accreditation procedure of the research schools and the 
midterm review of the research programmes, it was decided to appoint an employee 
for 0.5 FTE during a period of six months for providing extra support. The ESE will 
bear the costs for this.   

 


